LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF LENOX, NY
OFFICE OF COMMUNITY RENEWAL GRANT PROGRAM

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Lenox Town Board at the Town
Hall, 205 South Peterboro Street, Canastota, New York 13032, on Monday, May 13, 2024 at
7:00 p.m to discuss the implementation of the Merlin Mold & Mfg. project that received
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding from the New York State Office of
Community Renewal (Project No. 632ED524-23). The purpose of the hearing is to obtain citizen
views regarding any aspect of the project’s implementation including, but not limited to, any
construction, financing, and employment opportunities resulting from the project. The hearing
facilities are handicapped accessible, Written comments are invited and will be accepted upon
delivery to the office of the Town Clerk at the address above. No written comments received

after 3:30 PM on the hearing date will be considered.




